
 

 

 
 
 
 
     

     
  
Vicky Newbury 
Chair 
Derbyshire Police and Crime Panel 
Derbyshire County Council 
County Hall 
Matlock 
Derbyshire 
DE4 3AG 
BY EMAIL ONLY 
 

 
Tuesday 31st January 2023 

 
 
Dear Mrs Newbury, 
 
Re: Proposed Precept for 2023/24 
 
I am writing further to your letter of 30.01.23 confirming the Police and Crime Panel for 
Derbyshire’s support for my proposed precept for the coming financial year that would 
see a rise of £15.00 per annum on a Band D property in Derbyshire. 
 
I would like to thank the Panel for their unanimous support for the proposed precept, 
and the associated budget. This funding will deliver the Strong Local Policing that 
people have asked for, deserve, and expect.  
 
I will make the appropriate arrangements for officers to upload this letter exchange to 
my website.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Angelique Foster 
Police and Crime Commissioner for Derbyshire 
 
CC Alec Dubberley 
Head of Democratic and Registration Services  

The Office of the Police and Crime 
Commissioner for Derbyshire 
Butterley Hall, Ripley 
Derbyshire DE5 3RS 

 
T: 0300 122 6000 
F: 0300 122 7797 

       Email: 
pccoffice@derbyshire.police.uk 

 


